From: Marlane Klintworth

To: Bostic, Chris
Subject: Fwd: Permits of S Main St
Date: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 7:39:50 PM

Marlane Klintworth
MVK Commercial Realty, Inc
919-868-4472

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: ES - Waste Water <Wastewater@wake.gov>
Date: Tue, Feb 13, 2024 at 4:19 PM

Subject: Permits of S Main St

To: mvkcommercial@gmail.com <mvkcommercial@gmail.com>

Hi Marlene,

Thank you for speaking with me today. I have made the changes and removed the septic
permits from 302 S Main St. Hopefully the changes take effect overnight. I will check in the
morning, if you could do so also. And we can follow up with each other in the morning. Let
me know if you have any other questions or concerns.

Have a great afternoon!

Breeze Avila

Plans & Permit Specialist

Wake County Government

Environmental Services/Division of Water Quality
Breeze. Avila@wake.gov

919.856.7434 office

336 Fayetteville Street, P.O. Box 550, Raleigh, NC 27602
Wake.gov

“Wake County Environmental Services would like your feedback. In order to participate,
please CLICK HERE!”
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E-mail correspondence sent to and received from this address may be subject to disclosure
under the North Carolina Public Records Act unless made confidential under applicable law.



